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FAMILY SIGN UP
DAY ON 

NOVEMBER 1

Who Can Sign Up
Family Sign Up day on November 1st is for
FIRST TIME FAMILIES who did not receive
Adopt a Family help last year (2022) and 
who are not participating in Salvation 
Army’s Angel Tree program.

If you received Adopt a Family help
in 2022, you will not be able to sign up
this year. You are welcome to check back
with CCS after November 1 to see if
there are still openings.

Family Eligibility
You must have custody or guardianship of children and 
must bring the following on the sign up day:

1. Legal documentation for all children in the home 
which can include: Birth certificates, social security 
cards, school registrations, or other legal documents 
showing custody or legal guardianship.

2. Children must be a senior in high school or younger.
3. You must live in Kosciusko County and be experiencing

a hardship.

FOR FURTHER QUESTIONS, CONTACT 574-269-6019

SIGN UP AT THE CCS OFFICE STARTING AT 9:00 AM
1195 MARINERS DRIVE, WARSAW, IN 46562

If you are a family interested in becoming a recipient of the Adopt A Family holiday program, 
please note that you will be asked to complete the family application on sign up day. 

It is important to understand the following details about the program and application process:

1. An attempt will be made to satisfy each family’s wish list, so please be as specific as possible.
2. The family wish list will serve as a gift guide for program donors.
3. All donors will be given guided instructions in fulfilling each family’s wish list, prioritizing the family’s 

“needs” followed by the family’s “wants.”
4. Please do not request large items such as game consoles or large electronics.
5. Identifying information included on the application will be shared with program donors.
6. It will be your responsibility to communicate with the community donor that has chosen your family for 

gift pickup and/or delivery. 
7. If you do not hear from a community donor by December 11th you can call our office after that date to 

inquire about your application. 


